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encouraged MPERS to confirm whether that aligns with their current benefit 
policy and with rules of the benefit providers. 

There was further discussion regarding the lump sum payments and 
continuation of benefits. 

Motion by Mr. Wilrye, seconded by Mr. Ford, that the committee 
recommend that the board authorize the Board Chair to execute the 
draft Employment Agreement for the Executive Director and General 
Counsel, with the change of adding an amendment to incorporate a 
requirement for an annual evaluation to be conducted in accordance 
with a policy to be adopted by MPERS, a revised definition of cause 
for termination, and a clarification of health insurance benefits. 
Without objection, the motion carried. 

F. Other Business

Ms. Mathews stated that GGA will assist with formulating a policy to evaluate the
Executive Director and General Counsel's performance annually.

G. Adjourn

A motion was made by Mr. Ford, seconded by Mr. Wilrye, to adjourn the
meeting at 1 :50 p.m. Without objection, the motion carried.

To the best of my knowledge, the foregoing minutes accurately represent the actions 
taken at the meeting held September 30, 2021. 

Amy Mathews, Chair Ben Huxen, 
Executive Director and General Counsel 
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